
 

13th September 2016  

                                                                                           

Dear Parents 

TATTON PARK – FRIDAY 30TH
 SEPTEMBER 2016  

We have arranged to take the children in Mr Johnson & Miss Devereux classes  to visit Tatton 
Park.  The children will be taking part in the Anglo Saxon/Viking Living History workshop at 
the Old Hall within Tatton Park. 

The children need to arrive at school for 8.45am as the coach will leave at 9.00am prompt 
and return at 3.30pm.  We are sure they will  benefit from this outing, and hope they will have 
both an interesting and enjoyable day.  

School uniform does not need to be worn;  however, please take into account the weather 
on the day and dress your child in appropriate warm/wet weather clothing and sturdy shoes.  
The children will be spending part of the day outside so if the weather is warm please provide 
sun cream. 

A packed lunch will be provided by the School Kitchen and the children will make their 
choices in class. 

In order to cover the cost of the entrance fee/workshop, we need to request a contribution of 
£10.61 per child.  The transport cost has been covered by a donation from Mossley PTA.  
Please could I ask you to pay and give permission through ParentPay by Wednesday 28 th 
September 2016 - If we do not receive enough money the trip may not go ahead 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
MRS SUE ASTON 
HEAD TEACHER 

 
 

 

 
 
 


